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Ms. Jennifer Gibbs
Bayside Street, Texas

May 27, 2010

Dr. Jonas Kent
Life Care Hospital

Texas
Dear Dr. Bhat,

I am Jennifer Gibbs, one of your patients last month and I would really like to appreciate the medical care and services rendered. I have been suffering for months from severe ulcer and have gone to three doctors but these previous treatments did nothing to cure me of my ailment. I was lucky that finally I got your contact from a friend of mine who you have also treated for a similar illness. After only a month of treatment and medication under your care, I am so glad that I am feeling absolutely better and the pain has gone. I now can go back to my normal work and do continue my everyday duties and responsibilities without suffering from any pains.

I would again like to thank you and I hope you would continue sharing your services to others in need.

Yours faithfully,
Ms. Jennifer Gibbs
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